
 

 

Proyecto Santo Niño Christmas 2016 

Dear Friends of Santo Niño,  

In a world where there is so 

much darkness and sadness, 

we wish you glad tidings of 

great JOY in this Christmas 

season and throughout the 

New Year!  We have so many 

reasons to be hopeful, to be 

light, to be peacemakers and 

to be JOY. Our special children 

remind us to celebrate the gift 

of life and to never miss a 

chance to love others.  

       Be Joy to the World! 

 


